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Kolva, Patti

From: Randi Malinowski <Randi_Malinowski@SwSd.kl2.pa.us>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 9:09 AM
To: Findley, Cynthia ‘1:
Subject: immunization reform

Hello Ms.Findley,

I am a Certified School Nurse at South Western High School in Penn Township, Hanover, PA. I think it is a great idea that
we significantly reduce the provisional time for students, however, I am concerned that 5 days is a bit too drastic. Was
there ever any talk of a 30 day provisional status? I believe 5 days could be a strain, not only on the students and their
parents, but on the doctor’s offices and clinics. Could you explain why 5 days was selected as the provisional status? I
know, at our nurse meetings, we are all concerned about this.

Thank you in advance for your time, and for allowing concerns to be heard,

Randi Malinowski, RN, BSN, CSN
School Nurse
South Western High School
717-632-2548 x 21810
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